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      10  Avril  2019 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                10th April  2019  

Spring Break 

 
School closes today for Spring Break. We 

hope you enjoy the holidays. Stay safe and 

return to school refreshed and ready for the 

new term on Wednesday 24th April at 

8.50am. 

 

 
 

Craft Week 
 

The children had a lovely time this week 

making their Easter items. Everyone had 

great fun! All money raised will go towards  

school resources. 

Poppies Class Assembly 

 
Thank you to everyone who came to Poppies 

(1K) SEAL assembly all about ‘It’s Good To 

Be Me’. We thought they were fantastic! We 

hope you enjoyed it too. 

 

Phonics Workshop 
 

 

A Phonics Workshop will be held on 

Thursday 2nd May 1.30pm in the Infant 

Hall. This is solely for parents of children in 

Y1. Mrs Mullock will lead the workshops.  

The workshops will be split into two halves.  

The first half will focus on information for 

parents on phonics strategies.  In the 

second part you will have the opportunity to 

work with your child in a practical session.  

 

Y2 

 
Y2 children will be taking SAT’s during the 

month of May. We would like to invite 

parent’s to a SAT’s information meeting on 

Thursday 25th April at 2.15pm. 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
Congratulations to the following children             

who have achieved Head Teacher Award this 

week: 
 

Joseph Williams   2H 

Martin Lawrence  2W 

Alfie Royle           1K 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
 

Wednesday   Return to School 8.50am 

                

Thursday 

 

Friday        Biscuit Day – RH to bring  

                      biscuits 

 

                          

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    100% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      96% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    95% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     96% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     97% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    97% 

 

A great week last week with almost 

everyone in green! Fantastic 

attendance Bluebells with 100%! 

Well done! 
 

Overall Attendance 

97% 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

3.00-5.30PM 

LifeSavers 

 
A new savings club for children will be starting 

in our school soon. Savings clubs give pupils 

practical experience of handling money, 

helping to establish a savings habit and 

other good financial habits from an early 

age. This is an exciting opportunity and we 

are looking forward to the big launch. 

Further details will be sent home soon. 

Watch this space! 

Upcoming Events 

 
Thu     25 Apr     SATS Parent Information 

                           Meeting 2.15pm 

 

Mon     6  May     Bank Holiday (school closed) 

 

Tue      7 May      Jam Tart Sale 

 

Wed    8  May      Jam Tart Sale 

 

Topics 

 
Topics for next term are as follows: 

 

N   Farm 

R    Up Up and Away 

Y1  Africa 

Y2  Changes 

 

After School Clubs 

 
After School Clubs will start on Monday 13th 

May.  A letter with further details will be sent 

home when we return after the Easter break. 

Reception children will be included for 

Summer term. 

 


